
From: Nguyen, John 
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 8:14 AM 
To: Revelle, Carole 
Cc: Isaac, Patrick; Bowman, Gregory 
 
Good Morning Carole, 
Just let you know Rolla cancelled the exam for the week of October 15, 2012 and changed to February 
25, 2013.  The licensee informed the candidates haven’t had ready for the NRC exam yet. 
John 
 
 
 
John T. Nguyen 
Operator Licensing Examiner 
Research and Test Reactors 
 
Address: 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop O-12 D-20 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD  20852 
 
Phone:  (301) 415-4007                                     ADAMS ACCESSION NO.: ML12331A272 
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